LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     In honor of ‘the dog days of summer,’ here are a few classic book titles. Have you ever read, Old Yeller, Where the Red Fern Grows, White Fang, The Call of the Wild, or Marley and Me? My favorite book about a dog when I was growing up was the book Follow My Leader, which tells the true story of the relationship between a blind teenager and his guide dog, Leader. It’s been a while since I’ve read it, so I looked it up; still available on interlibrary loan! A quick hold placed by library staff means that I’ll soon be able to revisit an old favorite, right from here.
     For the curious, the dog days of summer stretch from July 3 until August 11, because these are the days when the dog star, Sirius, is visible in the night sky, at the heel of the constellation Orion. If you’re interested in the tale of why Sirius is at Orion’s heel, you’ll have to find out for yourself. It’s an interesting tale, so it’s a good thing we have all of our public-use computers up and running now! 
     There is a new feature here at the Greenwood Reading Center! We now have a shelf specifically for ‘Classic’ and ‘Banned’ books. A free people never allows anyone to tell them what they can or cannot read. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. The Wonder of Words Book Club is on hiatus due to good weather and Homework Helpdesk will resume with the next school year. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
